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"Dr. Wilk deserves your profession's highest recognition..."

Dear Editor:

I was pleased to read in "DC" that Dr. Chester Wilk's new book is out. Dr. Wilk deserves your
profession's highest recognition for his one-man campaign to seek the truth about the AMA's
attempts to "contain and eliminate" chiropractic. Wilk et al.'s success -- after a 14-year court battle
-- changed the course of health care history.

Dr. Wilk was the first
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